LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SlIPPING

Rua da Candelaria 8o, 6th Floor,
(Caixa Postal 44,8!), Rio de Janeiro

Telegrams : Surveyor, Rio de Janciro Telephone: 23.2523

Reference RE C E‘V E D

A

10th March 1962.
1 6 MAR 1962

Dear Sir,
SS.
We are in receipt of your letter of the 27th,
February 1962, and in reply we have to inform you that
the Owners state that the vessel is at present proceeding
from Beunos Aires to Rio de Janeiro for drydocking and
boiler surveys. The vessel should come under survey within the

the next fortnight.

Yours faithfully,
_jﬂ fasapr

For thé’Sﬁ?%eyors.

The Secretary,
LONDON
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